
TOWN OF MARSHFIELD 

FOND DU LAC COUNTY, WI  

 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on June 9, 2025 at 6:15 p.m. at the Town of 

Marshfield Town Hall, 999 Fond du Lac Street, Mt. Calvary, WI, the Town 

Board will be conducting a hearing on a proposed discontinuation of a 

public way pursuant to Wis. Stat. 66.1003.  The public way to be 

discontinued is known as Road No. Fire 2243.  It is located in Part of the NE 

¼ of the SE ¼ of Section 3, T16N, R19E, Town of Marshfield, Fond du Lac 

Co, WI 

 

Scale map of the land that would be affected by the discontinuation can be 

obtained from the Town Clerk. 

 

The hearing is open to the public and all interested parties are encouraged to 

attend. 

 

Dated this 1st day of May, 2025 

 

Marlene J Sippel  

Town Clerk 

 


